
    
 
 

 

 
January 2023 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
 
Grain Processing Corporation does not take a stance on the organic or natural status of our 
products.  
 
We are willing and able to answer any questions customers may have in support of their own 
certification efforts. Customers are advised to utilize their legal and regulatory teams accordingly 
before identifying the organic or natural status of raw ingredients.   
 
 
If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact me. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
GRAIN PROCESSING CORPORATION 

 
Amber Gregory 
Manager, Sales Administration  
Grain Processing Corporation  
Tel: 563-264-4285   
amber.gregory@grainprocessing.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


